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Hello,
Please postpone HB4031, there are too many special interests being addressed here (some out of state) and we don’t
know the long term effects this bill will have for the good or detriment of Oregon. It doesn’t do Oregon any good to
rush into something where the consequences haven’t been researched enough. Please be more thoughtful about this
bill and hold off until the details are worked out.
Thank you,
Kimry Jelen
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